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July 1, 2024 
 
As we welcome the warm and bright days of July, I want to extend my heartfelt greetings to everyone in 
our community. July is a month filled with activities, celebrations, and opportunities for us to come 
together and enjoy the beauty of our town. 
 

1. Canada Day Celebrations: Join us on July 1st for Canada Day festivities! We'll have a parade, live 
entertainment, and games, to cap off the day. Let's celebrate our nation's birthday with pride and 
joy. 

2. Outdoor Activities: Summer is the perfect time to explore the great outdoors. Whether you're 
hiking, fishing, or enjoying a picnic by the river, remember to respect nature and stay safe. Always 
inform someone of your plans and take the necessary precautions to ensure a fun and secure 
experience. 

3. Youth Programs: Our summer youth programs are in full swing. From sports camps to arts and 
crafts workshops, there are plenty of activities to keep our young residents engaged and active. 
For more information on the schedule and registration, please visit the town hall, the Visitor’s 
Center or our website. 

4. Safety Reminders: With the increase in outdoor and water activities, please remember to 
prioritize safety. Wear life jackets when boating, use sunscreen, and stay hydrated. Let’s ensure a 
fun and accident-free summer for everyone. 

5. Local Markets: Support our local vendors by visiting the Arctic Market every Saturday. Handmade 
crafts, and delicious treats await you. Your support is crucial in sustaining our local economy and 
fostering a sense of community. 

6. Tourism: We have a number of tourists in town so be sure to make them welcome. 
7. Boot Lake Trail: Unfortunately, a number of ATV riders have been tearing up the trail and causing 

considerable damage. A reminder that ATVs are prohibited on this trail, we would hate to see a 
walker injured by irresponsible use of the trail. 

 
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our community.  
Together, we make Inuvik a vibrant and welcoming place to live. Wishing you all a wonderful and safe July! 
 

Clarence Wood, Mayor,  
Town of Inuvik  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


